
Elmdon & Wenden Lofts Parish Council 
Cregneish 

lckleton Road 
Elmdon 

Saffron Walden 
Essex 

CB11 4LT 

e-mail: 

Uttlesford District Council 
Electoral Services 
London Road 
SAFFRON WALDEN 
CB11 4ER 

Email uconnect@uttlesford.gov.uk 
18 June 2021 

Dear Sir 

COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW OF PARISHES - ELMDON & WENDEN LOFTS 
PARISH COUNCIL 

The Parish Council considered the above review at the meeting held on 17 June 2021 and 
wish to advise Uttlesford District Council of the resolution made at that meeting, prior to 
the end of the consultation period on 30 July 2021. The resolution at Minute 21 :52 (b) of 
that Parish Council meeting is as follows: 

RESOLVED that .... b) the combined view of Elmdon & Wendon Lofts Parish 
Council on the Review of Parishes be submitted to Uttlesford District Council 
before 30 July 2021 as follows, 

i. The number of councillors for Elmdon & Wenden Lofts Parish Council 
remain at seven, 

ii. The current Parish Council be renamed Elmdon, Duddenhoe End and 
Wenden Lofts Parish Council, 

iii. The wards comprising Elmdon & Wenden Lofts Parish Council remain 
unchanged,and 

iv. There be no change to the boundary of Elmdon & Wenden Lofts Parish 
Council. 

Please will you ensure that the view of the Parish Council, with emphasis on items ii and iii 
above, is given all due consideration when the district council finalises a report on this 
issue. The Parish Council were very keen that the name of the Parish should actively 
reflect the make-up of the area but were anxious not to lose a connection to the past. 



I did attempt to enter the above into the facility provided on the Uttlesford web site but 
there was not the capacity to go into the detail we wish to report, as shown above. 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully, 

Sheila Jones 
Clerk to the Parish of 
Elmdon & Wenden Lofts. 




